
Hilb Group Acquires Texas-based 
Employee Benefits and Property 
and Casualty Business 
Richmond, VA — November 9, 2023 — The Hilb Group announced today that it has acquired a 

Texas-based Employee Benefits and Property and Casualty business, building on the company’s 

growing presence in the Central region – with a strong addition to Texas in particular. The 

acquisition took effect November 1, 2023, and adds to the company’s portfolio in a high-growth 

market. 

 


